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From: Neale Redfern
Sent: 19 January 2017 16:36
To: Planning
Subject: Ref: NYM/2017/0008/FL Wind Brow Cottage, Hood Lane, Cloughton

Food & Occupational Safety — Environmental Health

Having reviewed the above application | have no comments to make from a Food & Occupational Safety
perspective.

Regards

Neale Redfern

Environmental Health Officer a
Food & Occupational Safety Team

Environmental Health Services =
Scarborough Borough Council C}C L.

www.scarborough.gov.uk

Let Us Know....
Click on the link below to let us know what you thought of the service you received today and if there is anything we
could have done to improve the service you received. http://www.scarborough.gov.uk/ehfeedback

DISCLAIMER

This email (and any files transmitted with it) may contain confidential
or privileged information and is intended for the addressee only.

If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any
disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken is prohibited
and may be unlawful - you should therefore return the email to the
sender and delete it from your system.

Any opinions expressed are those of the author of the email, and
do not necessarily reflect those of Scarborough Borough Council.

Please note: Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for
compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications.

This email has been checked for the presence of computer viruses,
but please rely on your own virus-checking procedures.






